
 

 

HISTORY PYQ – GS-1 

YEAR 2022 2021 2020 2019 2018 2017 2016 2015 2014 

INDIAN 

HERITAGE AND 

CULTURE 

1 2 2       

MODERN 

HISTORY 

2   1 1 1    

FREEDOM 

STRUGGLE 

 1 1 1  2 3 2 3 

POST 

INDEPENDFANCE 

   1 2 2    

WORLD HISTORY    1   1 2 3 

TOTAL 3 3 3 4 3 5 4 4 6 

 

INDIAN HERITAGE AND CULTURE 

2022 

1. HOW WILL YOU EXPLAIN THAT MEDIEVAL INDIAN TEMPLES 

SCULPTURE REPRESENTS THE SOCIAL LIFE OF THOSE DAYS ? 

 

2021 

1. ASSES THE MAIN ISSUES AND SOCIO- CULTURAL IN THE 

INTEGRATION PROCESS PRINCELY STATES 

2. EVALUATE THE NATURE OF THE BHAKTI LITERATURE AND ITS 

CONTRIBUTIONTI INDIAN CULTURE 

 

2020 



 

 

1. THE ROCK CUT ARCHITECTURE REPRESENTS ONE OF THE MOST 

IMPORTANT SOURCES OF OUR KNOWLEDGE OF EARLY INDIAN ART 

AND HISTORY 

2. PALA PERIOD IS THE MOST SIGNIFICANT PHASE IN THE HISTORY 

OF BUDDHISM IN INDIA . ENUMERATE 

 

MODERN HISTORY 

2022 

1. WHY DID THE ARMIES OF THE BRITISH EAST INDIA COMPANY – 
MOST COMPRISING OF INDIAN SOLDIERS – WIN CONSISTENTLY 

AGAINST THE MORE NUMEROUS AND BETTER EQUIPPED ARMIES OF 

THEN INDIAN RULERS ? GIVE REASON 

2. WHY WAS THERE A SUDDEN SPURT IN FAMINES IN COLONIAL INDIA 
SINCE THE MID 18TH CENTURY ? GIVE REASON 

 

 

 

2019 

1. The Revolt of 1857 was the culmination of the recurrent 
big and small local rebellions that had occurred in the 

preceding hundred years of British rule. 

2018 

1. Why indentured labour was taken by the British from India 
to other colonies? Have they been able to preserve their 

cultural identity over there? 

2017 

1. Clarify how mid-eighteenth century India was beset with 
the specter of a fragmented polity. 

 

FREEDOM STRUGGLE 

2021 

https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/revolt-of-1857/


 

 

1. Trace The Rise And Growth Of Socio-Religious Reform 

Movement With Special Reference To Young Bengal And 

Brahmo Samaj 

2020 

1. Evaluate The Policies Of Lord Curzon And Their Long Term 

Implication On The National Movement  

2019 

1. Many voices had strengthened and enriched the nationalist 
movement during the Gandhian phase. Elaborate. 

2017 

1. Why did the ‘Moderates’ fail to carry conviction with the 
nation about their proclaimed ideology and political 

goals by the end of the nineteenth century? 

2. The women’s questions arose in modern India as a part of 
the 19th-century social reform movement. What are the 

major issues and debates concerning women in that period? 

2016 

1. Explain how the Uprising of 1857 constitutes an important 
watershed in the evolution of British policies towards 

colonial India. 

2. Discuss the role of women in the freedom struggle 
especially during the Gandhian phase. 

3. Highlight the differences in the approach of Subhash 
Chandra Bose and Mahatma Gandhi in the struggle for 

freedom. 

2015 

1. How different would have been the achievement of Indian 
independence without Mahatma Gandhi? Discuss. 

2. It would have been difficult for the Constituent Assembly 
to complete its historic task of drafting the 

Constitution for Independent India in just three years 

but for the experience gained with the Government of 

India Act, 1935. Discuss. 

2014 

https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/ncert-subhas-chandra-bose/
https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/ncert-subhas-chandra-bose/
https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/government-of-india-act-1935/
https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/government-of-india-act-1935/


 

 

1. The third battle of Panipat was fought in 1761. Why were 
so many empire-shaking battles fought at Panipat? 

2. Examine critically the various facets of economic 
policies of the British in India from mid-eighteenth 

century till independence. 

3. In what ways did the naval mutiny prove to be the last 
nail in the coffin of British colonial aspirations in 

India? 

2013 

1. Defying the barriers of age, gender and religion, the 
Indian women became the torch bearer during the struggle 

for freedom in India. Discuss. 

2. Several foreigners made India their homeland and 
participated in various movements. Analyze their role in 

the Indian struggle for freedom. 

3. In many ways, Lord Dalhousie was the founder of modern 
India. Elaborate. 

 

POST-INDEPENDENCE 

2019 

1. Examine the linkages between the nineteenth century’s 
“Indian Renaissance” and the emergence of national 

identity. 

2018 

1. Throw light on the significance of the thoughts of 
Mahatma Gandhi in the present times. 

2. Discuss whether the formation of new states in recent 
times is beneficial or not for the economy of India. 

2017 

1. Highlight the importance of the new objectives that got 
added to the vision of Indian Independence since the 

twenties of the last century. 

2. Distinguish between religiousness/religiosity 
and communalism in post-independent India giving one 

example of how the former has got transformed into the 

latter in independent India. 

2013 

https://byjus.com/free-ias-prep/communalism-in-post-independent-india/


 

 

1. Critically discuss the objectives of Bhoodan and Gramdan 
movements initiated by Acharya Vinoba Bhave and their 

success. 

2. Write a critical note on the evolution and significance 
of the slogan “Jai Jawana Jai Kisan”. 

3. Discuss the contribution of Maulana Abul Kalam Azad to 
pre-and post-independent India. 

4. Analyze the circumstances that led to Tashkent Agreement 
in 1966. Discuss the highlights of the agreement. 

5. Critically examine the compulsions which prompted India 
to play decisive roles in the emergence of Bangladesh. 

 

 

WORLD HISTORY 

2019 

1. Explain how the foundation of the modern world was laid by 

the American and French Revolutions. 

2016 

1. The anti-colonial struggles in West Africa were led by 
the new elite of Western-educated Africans. Examine. 

2015 

1. Why did the industrial revolution first occur in England? 
Discuss the quality of life of the people there during 

industrialization. How does it compare with that in India 

at present? 

2. To what extent can Germany be held responsible for 
causing the two World Wars? Discuss critically 

2014 

1. What were the major political, economic and social 
developments in the world which motivated the anti-

colonial struggle in India? 

2. What were the events that led to the Suez Crisis in 1956? 
How did it deal a final blow to Britain’s self-image as a 

world power? 



 

 

3. The New Economic Policy – 1921 of Lenin had influenced 
the policies adopted by India soon after independence. 

Evaluate. 

2013 

1. “Latecomer” Industrial revolution in Japan involved 
certain factors that were markedly different from what 

west had experienced. 

2. Africa was chopped into states artificially created by 
accident of European competition. Analyse. 

3. American Revolution was an economic revolt against 
mercantilism. Substantiate. 

4. What policy instruments were deployed to contain the 
great economic depression? 

 

 


